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Press release – 20 April 2012 
 

Revised takeover rules for certain trading platforms 
  
On 20 February 2012, the Swedish Corporate Governance Board announced its proposals for revised 
takeover rules on regulated markets. The Board has now, as envisaged, also finalised a revised 
version of the rules regarding takeovers on the multi trading facilities NASDAQ OMX First North, 
Nordic MTF and AktieTorget. These rules are by and large identical to the takeover rules for regulated 
markets. The revised takeover rules for certain trading platforms come into force on 1 July 2012. 
 
The Swedish Corporate Governance Board took over the tasks of Näringslivets Börskommitté, the 
Swedish Industry and Commerce Stock Exchange Committee, in 2010. The changes in the takeover 
rules have been summarised in a memorandum and can be found, along with the revised takeover 
rules for trading platforms and an annotated version, on the Board’s website, 
www.corporategovernanceboard.se. The English translation of the revised takeover rules for trading 
platforms will be made available shortly.  
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